
 
From: ABBAS, Waseem [mailto:wabbas@who.int]  
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 2:50 PM 
To: muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org 
Cc: naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org; sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org; 
sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org; KAMRAN, Waheed <kamranw@who.int>; AURANGZEB KHAN, Mazhar 
<zebma@who.int>; KHAN, Saifullah <skhan@who.int> 
Subject: RE: [EXT] RE: Investigation -UCPO Muhammd Rabbi 
 
Dear Muslehuddin, 
 
Thank you for sharing the updates. 
 
Regards 
 
Waseem Abbas 
 
From: muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org <muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org>  
Sent: Monday, 13 February 2023 2:37 PM 
To: ABBAS, Waseem <wabbas@who.int> 
Cc: naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org; sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org; sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: FW: [EXT] RE: Investigation -UCPO Muhammd Rabbi 
 
Dear Waseem Abbas, 
 
I hope you will be doing well. Reference to the email below no action has been recommended against 
UCPO Mr. Muhammad Rabbi (UC-KPK-Peshawar-Shah Alam-Shahi Bala). Your kind feedback is required 
in this regard to close this case. If you have any further query kindly let me know. 
 
Best Regards 
Muslehuddin 
From: KHAN, Saifullah [mailto:skhan@who.int]  
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2023 4:34 PM 
To: muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org 
Cc: IQBAL, Ahsan <iqbalah@who.int>; ABBAS, Waseem <wabbas@who.int>; 
naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org; sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org; sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: Re: [EXT] RE: Investigation -UCPO Muhammd Rabbi 
 

Since nothing is proven against UCPO Mr Rabbi so I agree with recommendation of no action 

against UCPO  

Regards 

Dr Saifullah Khan 

Deputy District Polio Officer 

PEI, WHO Peshawar 

 

On 8 Feb 2023 00:59, muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org wrote: 
Dear Mr. Saifullah Khan, 
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I hope you will be doing well. Your kind remarks are requested on the mentioned issue.  
  
Best Regards 
Muslehuddin  
  
From: sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org [mailto:sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org]  
Sent: Monday, January 9, 2023 4:40 PM 
To: naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: Investigation -UCPO Muhammd Rabbi 
  
Dear Dr Saifullah, 
  
Greeting from CTC, 
  
It is to inform you that the CHW Ms. Muslima reported the weak Supervision of UCPO Mr. 
Muhammad Rabbi (UC-KPK-Peshawar-Shah Alam-Shahi Bala) 
According to the complaint UCPO Mr. Muhammad Rabbi has weak supervision in UC. 
In order to probe the matter, the CTC team along with the PE team visited UC Shah Alam-Shahi 
Bala on the 5th of December. 
Conclusion: 
We haven’t found any substantial evidence regarding the allegation as Muslima was terminated 
on account of dual job which was reported by UCPO.   
Suggestion: 
It is recommended that no actions has been suggested based on the findings regarding the 
UCPO. 
  
  
Regards, 
Sundas Tariq 
HR Officer 
CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.            
Plot 1, Street 9,  G-8/2, Islamabad, Pakistan. 
Cell:0349-7760580 
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